
Dear Parents,  

You are requested to take prior appointments one day before coming to 
school by calling at school reception on 0120-6251888 or 9971140555 
between 10AM to 1PM so that norms of social distancing can be 
maintained. Only 5 Parents will be allowed at any given time. Without 
appointment no parents and visitor will be allowed to enter school 
primises. We are seeking your cooperation during these difficult times 
and please show your solidarity by being more responsible. Kindly take 
appointment to avoid any inconvenience 

Regards-Florence International School 


